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Friday 31st January 2025 Nields Academy

VERY GOOD THINGS ARE HAPPENING AT NIELDS 
We want to keep you updated with all the amazing things that are happening at Nields at the
moment:

Our new fence is in place keeping everyone safe
Work has started on the outdoor provision in EYFS
The ENTIRE school is going to be decorated and the work should be completed in the
summer term
A visit from our Trust School Improvement Team this week has recognised significant
improvements in all areas of school life and that our school continues to move forward at
pace on our journey to ‘Good’
We are regularly one of the top performing schools in our Trust 

      regarding attendance so thank you for your support with this.

OUTDOOR PROVISION IN EARLY YEARS
Thanks to a significant amount of funding from our Trust we have
been able to start work on transforming our outdoor provision. I’m sure
you will all have seen our climbing wall which the children are loving.
There is a lot more to come as well so watch this space!

PTFA
Our PTFA are holding their annual AGM on Tuesday 4th February at school at 3.30pm. Please
come along and join in with the PTFA and our staff to see how you can help. We are looking to
organise fun activities for all our Nields family over the coming weeks.

SOCIAL MEDIA AT NIELDS
Please follow our Facebook page ‘Nields Academy’ to see all the good things that are
happening within our school.

UPCOMING DIARY DATES
Tues 4th Feb - Year 1 Class Assembly
Tues 4th Feb - PTFA AGM
Fri 7th Feb - NSPCC Number Day
Wed 12th Feb - Year 2 Class Assembly
Thurs 13th Feb - Mrs Sunderland Festival

PARENT QUESTIONNAIRE
Thank you to those parents who have already completed our questionnaire. The questionnaire
will remain open until Friday 14th February 2025 for those of you who have not yet had the
opportunity to do so. We value your views in helping our school to continue to move forward.

Thurs 13th Feb - Year 5 ‘Try it’ Thursday
Thurs 17th - 22nd Feb Half Term Holidays
Mon 24th Feb - Young Voices Concert
Thurs 6th March - World Book Day
Tues 11th March - Year 3 Class Assembly

Please check emails and Seesaw to be kept updated


